
2023/24: Term 4 

 

Our Learning Adventure 
Spring Term 2 

 
In nursery, we talk to the children about ‘going on an adventure’. This relates to the 
learning that they will be doing through their play. This term we will be going on the 
following adventures: 

This half term we will be looking at ‘What do we need to 
grow?’ We will be looking at how plants grow and change. You 
could support this by talking to your child about the changes 
you can see in the plants that are growing in your garden, or 
ones that you can see on your way to nursery. 

Our core story this half term is ‘Handa’s Surprise’. We will be thinking 
about what happens in the story and the different fruits that Handa 
has in her basket. You could watch the story on Youtube if you do not 
have the book. You could talk to your child about what fruits they 
would like in their basket.    

 
We will be taking part in the Primary Engineering Award 
over the coming weeks, which will involve an engineer 
coming into nursery to talk to the children. We will be 
designing our own bridges and sending our designs in to be 

assessed by engineers. You could talk to your child about things in the environment 
that an engineer would have been involved in, like traffic lights, cars, bridges that you 
may cross and buildings that you see. 

 
We will be talking to the children about how we 
look after our environment and in particular how 
we keep it tidy. You talk to your child about the 
litter you may see when you are out walking with 

your child and how we should put things in the bin.  
 
In nursery, we love listening to stories and reading books. We will read lots 
of different stories over the next 5 weeks. We would like to challenge you 
and your child to read as many stories as you can, over the same period of 
time. You could post pictures of you and your child reading each different 
book on Tapestry. Let us know how many you manage to read.  

 
Don’t forget that you can tell us about what your child is are learning at home using 

 


